
 

 

April 2, 2025 

Dear East Greenwich Township School Community,  

We are pleased to announce we have received funding from the New Jersey Department of Education for four 

additional preschool classrooms to open in September 2025.  This brings our total number of Preschool 

Expansion Aid classrooms to eight.  70% of the seats are allocated for children turning four by October 1, 2025, 

and 30% of the seats are allocated for children turning three by October 1, 2025.   

The new seats will be filled using our existing 2025-2026 Preschool Lottery results.  If your child is currently on 

the preschool waitlist, and a seat is now available, you will receive a separate letter with registration information.    

If you did not participate in the lottery, and you would like your child to be added to the waitlist, please 

complete this form: 2025-2026 Preschool Lottery Waitlist Application.   

We look forward to welcoming more students into our Jeffrey Clark School and providing this opportunity to 

our families.  

Sincerely,   

Andrea Evans  

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/e/2PACX-1vRtefxBn_fkWyCTChTmaK1URJAxQfyFvEUV7gVjFYY1CpzbEBDIx9VGb-fV0RXzoW9qkD0cfqfTTi8a/pubhtml
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfVVRe3-vXVUMe-zx8p4tgr4e8BPRFNuG7CGXsnqZdhAHntGw/viewform

